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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

% Your Ref, ING/874/58,

12th August, 1958,

bear Sirs,

m.s. "BLYTH TRADER",

In reply to your letter of the 7th August, I
have pleasure to inform you that provided the
outstanding surveys are dealt with Vefore the ship
is again placed in commission it will be irn order
for them to remain in abeyance meantinme.

1 take this opportunity to remindcyou that the
ship was last seen by the Society's Uurveyors in
drydoeck in October, 1957 and that the Donkey Boiler
S urvey will become due in November next.

Yours faithlully,

Clerk to the
Classifipation Committee.,

Messrs, Moller Lipe (UQI‘:—o) -L'tdl'
JFlantation House,

Rood Lane,’

Penchurch Street,

LONDON, E.C,3.

Lloyd's Regjister
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